

Beam County Primary School Oval Road North, Dagenham, Essex, RM10 9ED.

February 1, 2018

Dear Parent / Guardian

Cup match vs George Carey

There is an away football Cup match at George Carey on Thursday 8th February.

We have no minibus for this game, therefore we are asking if parents could help to drive some members of the team to George Carey Primary School and back, along with Mr Wilson. We would need 3-4 parents to do this otherwise the game will have to be cancelled.

George Carey have requested, in line with their safeguarding policy, that we all arrive together at 1.30 p.m. They will admit us altogether at around 1.40 p.m. along with their own parents. They have clearly stated that no latecomers will be admitted.

If you would like to watch and if you would like to take your child by car to the game, please indicate on the form below. We will be leaving Beam at 1.00 p.m. and should be back by 3.30-4.00 p.m.

We will be playing on a 3G surface so please wear mounds. They must also wear shinpads.

Yours sincerely

L. S. wel

Mr Wilson Teacher

GEORGE CAREY CUP FOOTBALL MATCH

Email: office@beam.bardaglea.org.uk, Telephone: 020 8270 4700, Fax: 020 8270 4699 beamcountyprimary.co.uk

Headteacher: Miss T A Whittington, NPQH, BA (Hons), PGCE Deputy Headteacher: Mrs. Smalldridge, BA (Hons), PGCE Chair of Governors: Cllr. P. Waker

















